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William Owens Resigns From HealthSouth Board Of Directors
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BIRMINGHAM, Ala.

HealthSouth Corporation (OTC Pink Sheets: HLSH) today announced that William T. Owens has formally
resigned from its Board of Directors. Mr. Owens' employment with the company ceased on March 26, 2003. His
resignation reduces the number of directors on the Board to 10.

For more information contact Andy Brimmer at 205 410-2777.
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